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There are already too many delays in our process as upstanding, law abiding citizens 

to obtain legal firearms. This is a small but annoying step in the wrong direction. A 

well armed and educated society is a polite society. Without rules and the ability to 

defend oneself from ne'er-do-wells we would live in a country ruled by 

authoritarianism and us as citizens constantly besieged by those who make breaking 

the law their trade. While I do not consider this bill directly unconstitutional, it is a 

building block for legislators to get us to such a miserable state, and I vehemently 

oppose any such bill or legislation thereof. I did not serve for 8 years in our esteemed 

US Armed Forces to watch as our constutional rights are slowly stripped from us. It is 

disrespectful to myself and all of my brothers and sisters whom have served 

honorably.  


